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YEAR 6  
Well done to our Year 6 children who gave two brilliant performances of Lion 
King this week!  They have worked really hard for the past few weeks learning 
the songs and routines, we are very proud of them.  A huge thanks to the 
parents/carers who attended the shows this week. 
 
 

PARTY DAY 
Friday 19th July will be Toy and Party Day for the children, to celebrate the end of the school year. 
Children can bring a favourite toy to school with them (please nothing expensive) to share and play with 
throughout the day. They will also be having a small party in the classroom so any party snack 
contributions would be gratefully received (no nuts). Children are to attend in full school uniform. 
 
EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Please note next week from Monday 15th July there will be no extra-curricular clubs. Children will need 

to be collected at 3.15pm 

 
 

SEPTEMBER MILK  

Children under 5 going into Reception. Every child under the age of five is entitled to Free School 

Milk.  If you would like your child to have milk in September, please register online at  www.coolmilk.com 

please note: New children going into nursery, will have milk automatically ordered by the school. 

Children over the age of five. If you would like your child to have milk in September, please register 

online at www.coolmilk.com. If you need help registering, please contact Cool milk on 0800 321 3248. 

The cost of milk is currently 28p per day. Children Entitled to Benefit related Free School Meal. 

Children entitled to a Benefit Related Free School Meal, are now entitled to Free School Milk. If you would 

like your child to have free school milk in September, please inform the school office   by Monday morning. 

 
 

SCHOOL MEALS 

As you are aware, all children in Reception, Yr1 and Yr2 classes are entitled to a Universal Free School 
Meal.  If your child is currently bringing a packed lunch and you would like them to have a Universal 
Free School Dinner in September, please inform the school office.   
Children going into Nursery, Yr3, Yr4, Yr5 and Yr6 will need to pay for their school meal as usual unless 
they are entitled to a Benefit Related Free School Meal.   The cost of a school meal at present is 
£12.50 per week payable on a Monday morning.   Please inform the school office if you would like 
to change your child's meal arrangements for Sept 2024. 
 
REMINDER DINNER MONEY 

As it is the end of term next Friday, we ask that all dinner money is paid up to date by Monday morning. 

You can make payment using our online payment system School Gateway. Alternatively, you can make 

payments using cash or card at the school office.  

 

REPORTS  

Reports will be sent home with your child on Monday. Please see the information about your child’s class 
for next academic year on the reverse of this letter. 
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